
EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

EXECUTIVE

HELD ON 23 APRIL 2007


EX.097/07
REFERENCE FROM THE COMMUNITY OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY COMMITTEE - PREPARING FOR A SUSTAINABLE ENERGY CENTRE

Portfolio – Sustainable Communities.

Subject Matter - There was submitted a Minute Excerpt from the Community Overview and Scrutiny Committee on 29 March 2007, on the Energy Savings Trust's proposal to extend the remit of Energy Efficiency Advice Centres into Sustainable Energy Centres.

The Community Overview and Scrutiny Committee had noted the Executive minutes and looked forward to the opportunity to consider the item again when the tender documents were released.  The Chairman of the Community Overview and Scrutiny Committee was present at the meeting and commented that the Committee had commended the work of the current Energy Efficiency Advice Centre and were concerned about how the potential revised arrangements could affect that work.

Summary of options rejected - None

DECISION

That the Executive welcomes the Community Overview and Scrutiny Committee's comments and emphasises the importance of building on and strengthening the work done by the current Energy Efficiency Advice Centre under any new arrangements in the future.

Reasons for Decision - To consider the reference from the Community Overview and Scrutiny Committee.
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